
15. CORRESPONDENCE

15.1 MILLENNIUM TRIBUTE TO NEVILLE PICKERING

A letter was received from the Ascot/Freeville Residents’ Group requesting
funding to cover the costs of a millennium tribute to Christchurch Mayor
Neville Pickering.  The Board resolved:

1. To allocate $1,500 from its Project and Discretionary funds to the
Ascot/Freeville Residents’ Group millennium tribute to Neville
Pickering.

2. That the further $1,000 required to complete the project to the
specifications of the Ascot/Freeville Residents’ Group be considered
at the 2000/01 Project and Discretionary Funding meeting.

15.2 FUNDING APPLICATION - A CHRISTMAS WISH FROM KINGSLEA
RESIDENCE

A letter was received from Fran Erickson, Kingslea Residence, outlining the
budget for funding of the Centre’s Christmas drama production.  The Board
resolved to allocate $1,000 from its Project and Discretionary funds to the
Kingslea Residential Centre for the preparation of its drama production and
performance.


